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September 18, 2012
Dear Parents and Families,

We have finished our first full week of 4™ grade! We have had an amazing start to
our school year! Your child has been getting settled into the Rituals and Routines of 4™
grade and familiarizing themselves with the school and classroom expectations.

Yesterday your child received 15 spelling words that they will be tested on. These
words are connected to the Place Value unit we've been working on it math. Along with the
spelling words, your child also received the Spelling Options list. They can choose one
option of their choice to complete for their spelling task for each night (for a total of 4
tasks). Your child will be quizzed on these 15 spelling words on Friday.

The behavior report that is attached is representative of the prior week's
behavior. Please read over the report, sign it, and have your child return it to school the
next day. If you have any questions about the behavior report, please feel free to contact
me by phone at (585) 482- 9290 or via email at mai lan.nguyen@rcsdkl2.org.

Scholastic Book orders were sent home last Friday. If you are interested in
purchasing books for your child, please submit the order form with check/cash by Friday,

September 28.

If you have not been able to turn in school supplies yet, there is still plenty of time
and we welcome any materials and supplies you are able to contribute to our classroom.
Thank you so much!

Also, our Open House is scheduled for Thursday, September 27. Further
information about that special evening will be coming home soon!

As always, thank you for all of your support in your child's learning! If you have any

questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me!

Ms. Nguyen
(585) 482-9290

Mailan.nquyen@rcsdkl2.org
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